
From:
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Date: June 28, 2017 3:10:44 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-04-17 11:32 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Geri Cole

-- Phone --
ddddddddddddddddddddddddddddddddddddddddddddd

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Can you tell me where and when the community hearings will take place?
This is really concerning given the roll-back promised by the Ontario Government. Why are the rates
being increased so significantly?  Is this to gain back some perceived profit line?

-- Attachment --
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